Gallagher, Laura Feb 3
(7 days
ago)

Mr. Brickner,

Yes, | can confirm that back in July 2014, we established that we will accept United States
Concealed Carry Association certificates going forward.

| stepped into Stuart’s position when he left the Division last September. Please do not hesitate
to contact me if | can be of assistance to you. My direct line is included below.

Sincerely,

Laura Gallagher

Bureau Chief

Division of Licensing

Bureau of License Issuance

Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services

(850) 245-5500

(850) 245-5326 direct

(850) 245-5655 Fax
Laura.Gallagher@FreshFromFlorida.com

4040 Esplanade Way
1st Floor
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

www.FreshFromFlorida.com




